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Thank you all who attended the Easter Service, Bonnet Contest and Egg 
Hunt. The service by Dr. Veas was wonderful.  I hope to see more of you 
next year. (see photos by Robert Starr) 

Our first and possibly only horse show is on May 1st (we will have to see 
how well we do) and we will need volunteers for the desk, food area and 
to help set up the jumps and to break things down as well. 

Many thanks to all who took the time to go to the Burbank City Council 
meetings regarding the swinging bridge.  It's now official, No Bikes on the 
Bridge. We got the Council to inspect the bridge and see first hand how 
dangerous it would be to have bikes on the bridge.  Many thanks to our 
Lynn Brown who spent many hours organizing and getting information 
together and contacting scads of people. 

Diana 
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Corral 38 Membership 

 

Please send your membership cards and a check to: 
Harriet Livingstone 

10063 Stonehurst Avenue 
Sun Valley, CA  91352 

 
Associate:  $25.00 
Junior:  $41.00 
Senior (18 & over):  $46.00 
Family (2):  $72.00 + $11 for each additional member 
 

Expired 
 

Michelle Bertonneau 3/15 
Yvonne Castillo 3/22 
Loris Denton 3/22 
Deborah Fidler 3/15 
Lesley Green 3/15 

Dana Kanstul Family 3/22 
Maggie Nelson 1/18 
Madysen Peutet 3/22, 
Dawn Rogers 3/15 

   E T I  M E M B E R S H I P  APPLI CATION  

Name (last): ___________________________ First__________________ Corral_____ * 

  Mailing Address: ______________________________________Spouse: ______________ 

  City: ________________________________________State: ________Zip: ____________ 

  Phone: ___________________________ Occupation: ______________________________ 

  Email Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

 ______ Junior (under 18) Birthdate _____ _____ _____   Dues Paid_______________               

 ______ Senior (over 18)                 Dues Paid_______________ 

 ______ Family Sr. #________ Jr. #________                 Dues Paid_______________ 

    Limited to parents and children under 18.      Birthdates are required for all minors.      
_______________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________ 

  New ______ Renew _______ or Changing from Corral # ________ to Corral #  _______   

Is your membership expired or expiring? 

Expiring 

Jean Dalton Family 4/28,  
Kim Estrada 5/1 

Jean Monahan 5/12 
Andrea Morales 5/3, 
Beverly Slocum 5/3 

MESSAGE FROM MEMBERSHIP CHAIR 
HARRIET LIVINGSTONE 

 
Retain the membership cards sent to you by the national 
ETI office.  They are your proof of membership and have 
the expiration date of your membership. Keep Corral 38 
informed of a change in your Email address.  Email is the 
only way to receive Corral 38's newsletters. 
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LYNN’S CORNER 
 

 
 There will be a DeAnza Expedition Celebration in Griffith Park on May 14, 2016. 

Re-enactment mounted riders will parade in costumes of the period, with colorful 
banners. The ride will be from LAEC area on the bridle path that runs along Zoo 
Drive to end at Crystal Springs picnic grounds.  

All interested equestrians are welcome to join the ride with them. Tentatively  
scheduled to depart at 10am. All interested Riders are invited to join. Please 
RSVP to me at akalynnbrown@aol.com. I am helping to organize the 
equestrian aspects of this event. 

Once at Crystal Springs, there will be many activities for the public and their 
families to enjoy. Educational activities include conversations with "Anza" and 
"Father Junipero Serra", dances and music from the Tongva Nation/ 
Gabrieleno Indians, and period dancing and public participation,  just to name 
a few interesting educational opportunities to enjoy. 

Come join the fun! 

 As most of you already know, Burbank City Council passed an Ordinance for the 
Mariposa Bridge stating that no bikes will be allowed on the Bridge, not ridden, 
not carried or pushed. It is a complete ban on bikes on that bridge.  

Soon, there will be a bike only bridge constructed off of Bob Hope Drive that 
will cross the LA River and end on Forest Lawn Drive. 

Although the Ordinance has been passed, it takes 30 days after the Ordinance 
is officially adopted and goes into effect. The Ordinance took effect on Friday, 
March 25. Burbank will post signage referring to the bike ban Ordinance which 
then can be enforced by Burbank P.D. 

 Get ready for E.T.I’s Horse Show Convention by attending Corral 38’s English 
and Western Open High Point Horse Show on May 1. There is no scheduled 
Rain Date for the May show. The Show begins at Martinez Arena, 8am; 
Registration starts at 7am. The judge is Lynette Harwood. 

[more] 



Page 4 Corra l  38 Volume 10,  Issue 1 

 

LYNN’S CORNER 
continued 

 

Please come and support Corral 38 and the High Point Program. Spread  the words 
with your friends. 
 

Corral 38 prides itself on an organized show, with excellent judges, neat 
ribbons and awards and homemade food by Harriet’s Cowgirl Up Cafe.  

Come and participate for a good day showing your horses. 

 Heads up to all Corral 38 members, ETI’s annual Convention this year will be 
June 24, 25 and 26 at LAEC. The Horse Show and Convention is our largest 
fundraiser of the year and cannot be done without the great members we have 
to help us.  

Please go to your Corral meetings and ask for donations of items for the 
Silent Auction. Please phone ETI headquarters and volunteer some time. 

If you can’t volunteer, please consider sponsoring a class. The Convention is 
usually a lot of fun and needs your support. To volunteer or sponsor a class, 
contact the ETI office at (818) 698-6200  or equestriantrails@outlook.com 

 Dead and dying trees in Bette Davis Park are being cut down and replaced with 
new trees.  

Lynn 

ETI Corral 38  Would Like Your Input! 

We would love to hear any ideas you might have about what you’d like to see ETI Corral 38 do — for the rest of 
2016 and for the future. 

While the Corral is run by a board of directors (you can see their names on the front page) it is the membership 
who helps direct the organization. 

Each ETI Corral is known for what it does — and ETI Corral 38 is know for it’s horse shows —  but there may be 
other areas in which you, the members, might have interests or maybe you have ideas about our horse shows 
or maybe you’re happy with how things are going. Whatever it is, we do want to hear from you. 



Equestrian 
Trails, Inc.  

ETI is a non-profit 
organization 
established in 1944 

and dedicated to equine legislation 
and the acquisition and preservation 
of riding and hiking trails. 
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fyi 

Our organization, ETI Corral 38 runs on the dues collected from our members. 
Those monies are used to pay fees, purchase ribbons, awards, prizes and offset ex-
penses for keeping the Corral running.  

Included in the dues is a fee charged to us by our insurance company. Over the 
years that fee has increased but we’ve kept the dues the same . That means then 
that the total monies we used to have for our expenses lessened as we paid more 
money to the insurance company.  

As in all aspects of our lives ETI Corral 38 is now at a place where there is a need 
to increase the amount of money at our disposal. Following are the new amounts 
for membership. This will help Corral ETI 38 continue funding our horse shows and 
events and keep us all safe while enjoying all of our goings on! 

Hey, (or should I say hay), do you 
have any news, stories, tips, thoughts 
or pictures you’d like to show the ETI 

Corral 38, just send them to 
eti.corral.38@gmail.com and we can 
post them in the newsletter—or even 

on the website if you’d like. 
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Got Feed? 

Need Tack? 

How about some 
treats for your       

ponies? 

Use these        
coupons at East 
Valley for a 10%  
discount AND it 

helps support our 
Corral! 

It’s a win-win for  
everyone! 

 ETI Corral 38 
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Thank you, sponsors! 

2016 Sponsors 

Want to be a Sponsor? 

Know a company with 

Something to offer? 

Call Diana at 

818/841-6422 

Alyce
Typewritten Text
Your name could be here too!



Diana Hoch 
ETI Corral 38 
422 W. Elm 
Burbank, CA  91506 

2016 Corral 38 Schedule 
 
 

Easter Service, Egg Hunt & Games on Horseback - April 5 
 
 

High Point Show - Martinez Arena - May 1 
 
 

ETI National Convention – LAEC, Burbank - June 24-26 
 

               High Point Show - Martinez Arena - TBD 

 

          Halloween Play day - Martinez Arena - October 31
 

          Christmas Caroling - December - TBD
 
B            Besides showing y ou and y our equine, we will need volunteers to  
t             make these a success! 




